ACADEMIC PROGRAMS UPDATE
MARCH 2020

1. Undergraduate Program Development: 

Undergraduate Program Actions Requiring Board of Trustees Action and/or Notification or Approval by the Ohio Department of Higher Education

Since the last set of YSU Board of Trustees meetings, the Ohio Department of Higher Education has approved the following undergraduate program changes:

· No changes to report.

2. Graduate Program Development: 

Graduate Program Actions Requiring Board of Trustees Action and/or Notification or Approval by the Chancellor’s Council on Graduate Studies (CCGS)

· The Higher Learning Commission (HLC) approved YSU’s request to offer the Doctor of Nursing Practice.

· CCGS determined that the Master of Science in Education-Curriculum and Instruction Specialization: Teacher Leader met the standards for approval.

· The Master of Science in Education-Curriculum and Instruction Specialization: STEM was sent to CCGS for review.

· The Master of Science in Education-Curriculum and Instruction Specialization: Math was sent to CCGS for review.

· The following specialization was sent to CCGS for notification to transcribe: Master of Public Health-Specialization: Nutrition.

· The following specializations were approved by CCGS to transcribe:
· Master of Business Administration, Leadership
· Master of Business Administration, Digital Marketing
· Master of Business Administration, Technology and Project Management
· Master of Business Administration, Healthcare Management
· Master of Business Administration, General
· Master of Science in Education-Teacher Education, Curriculum and Instruction, Literacy
· Master of Science in Education-Teacher Education, Curriculum and Instruction, Digital Teaching and Learning
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